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July 22, 2011 

SBI Holdings, Inc. 

(TOKYO: 8473 / Hong Kong: 6488) 
 

Notice of Management of “Mobile Venture Fund” Entrusted by the Korea 
Telecommunications Operators Association 

 

SBI Holdings, Inc. (hereinafter “SBIH”) announced today that SBI Investment Korea Co., Ltd.  
(headquartered in Seoul, Korea; Representative Director: Yoshimi Takahashi, hereafter “SBI Investment  
Korea”), SBI Group’s venture capital in Korea, has seen selected by the Korea Telecommunications 
Operators Association (hereafter “KTOA”), a fund under the Korea Communications Commission of the 
Korean government to be the commissioned management company of the Mobile Venture Fund 
(hereinafter “this Fund”). 

KTOA will create this fund in order to foster industries related to progress of mobile communication 
industry in Korea. Hence, this fund will mainly invest in venture companies of mobile communication 
related in Korea. The SBI Group is entrusted with a total of 30 billion Korean won (approximately 2.24 
billion yen*) of which 17 billion Korean won (approximately 1.27 billion yen*) is invested by KTOA and 
13 billion Korean won (approximately 0.97 billion yen*) is invested by the SBI Group including SBI 
Investment Korea). 

The SBI Group has seen selected to be the commissioned management company in Korea:  in this April 
SBI PRIVATE EQUITY Co., Ltd. was entrusted with a total of 100 billion Korean won (approximately 
7.4 billion yen*) for the Japan-Korea Parts Material Fund and in this June three of the SBI Group 
companies including SBI investment Korea were entrusted with a total of 283.5 billion Korean won 
(approximately 21.2 billion yen*) for the Pan-Asian Fund. The SBI Group will fully take advantages of 
its networks in Asian region to expand managements of the entrusted assets. 

*Converted at 100 Korean won = 7.47 yen 
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For further information, please contact: 
SBI Holdings, Inc. Corporate Communications Dept., Tel: +81 3 6229 0126 
 


